KA|ROS

GREEK KITCHEN

April 20, 2018

To Whom It May Concern

We were introduced to Mike Gasque and Tommy Dacus fall of 2017 while considering a location in
Greenville SC. We moved forward with the project and hired SE Construction Resource as our
contractor.

We always had a clear understanding of project cost and the construction schedule. We were very
pleased with the economics and execution. Mike and Tommy hold our exposure and investment top of
mind and are passionate about maintaining quality work with a very proficient schedule.

They are now handling a project for us that is in process in Charleston SC and will also starta o
Greenville location mid-summer. We highly recommend SE Construction Resource for commercial
projects. I’'m available for any question. ' '

Best regards,

Cary Chastain

1100 BOWMAN ROAD ¢ BUILDING 3, SUITE 101 « MT. PLEASANT, SC 29464
843.606.9314 « WWW.KAIROSGREEKKITCHEN.COM
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